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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2013 9:34 AM
To: 'Espino Devine, Catalina'
Cc: Lee, Nathan; 'Wilken, Brandon'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO464: Chevron 9-1851; 451 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA

Catalina, 
Please use this email to document ACEH agreement with the request for an extension to the Long Term Site Management 
Plan due date to September 6, 2013.  The existing SMP is a short term plan to manage the potential for contamination 
during site redevelopment. 
If you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Espino Devine, Catalina [mailto:espino@chevron.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 1:37 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Lee, Nathan; 'Wilken, Brandon'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: RO464: Chevron 9-1851; 451 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to request an extension for the Long Term Site 
Management Plan that Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) requested in your letter dated July 24 and due on 
August 26, 2013. Due to the email that ACEH sent on August 22, 2013 requesting an additional Work Plan, we would like 
to determine if the Work Plan Request affects the response to the Long Term Site Management Plan, therefore an 
extension of Sept. 6th, 2013 is requested. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Catalina Espino Devine  
Project Manager  
   
Chevron Environmental Management Company  
6001 Bollinger Canyon Rd., Room 5345  
San Ramon, CA 94583  
Tel 925 790 3949 
E-mail espino@chevron.com 
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This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files, or previous e-mail messages attached to it, may contain confidential information.  
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY 
PROHIBITED.  If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by email (espino@chevron.com) and 
destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading them.  Thank you. 

 
 


